
Daisy and Beas  

 

Callum has been for a meet and greet with the staff at Daisy and Beas new cafe at 

Summerhill. He is excited to start his training with them and learn new skills. 

Daisy and Beas have been working with the STEPs program for a year now and 

kindly offered another placement when they open their new café, they can truly 

see the potential of our learners and value their work. 

 

Callum is trying new things this year to ensure he makes the right choice when 

pursuing a career. 

 


